
NOVEMBER 6, 2011 
THIRTY-SECOND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
 

 

 
WEEKLY COLLECTION 

With gratitude for the gifts they have received, our parish 

family and friends have contributed to the Church $7,127.63 

for October 30, 2011. 

 
 Dear Fellow Parishioners and Brother Knights, The monthly business 

meeting will be held November 17, at 7pm in Columbus Hall.  God Bless, 

Jim Conner, FS 

 
IT’S COMING, IT’S COMING 
(Are You Prepared?) 
The Women of St. Joseph craft workshops for the Bazaar will be 
held on October 28 and November 4 at 8:30am until 10:30am.  
Their Bazaar this year will be held on Saturday, November 12. 
They will have set-up on Friday, November 11, beginning at 
9:00am. Lots of help to set up is needed. Everyone is welcome to 
help. For more information, please call Alma Gingerich at 753-
5142. 
 

 

CHRISTMAS CHOIR FORMING 
 

The first rehearsal to form a choir for Christmas will be held on Sunday, 

November 6 (today) at 6:30pm in the Church. 

     Come and join Diane Senn and Val Rogers in preparing to celebrate the 

“Spirit of the Season” in music and voice. 

     All singers, both veteran choir members and new voices, are most 

welcome. 

   Practices will be every Sunday evening at 6:30 through December 18. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Your prayers are needed for the recovery of the following people.  

 

Olimpia Zataray     Ruth Leniz              Sam Glandon         Cliff Ferry              

Beth Aicher            Helen Anthony       John Urdaneta        Earlene Larsen        

Ilene Gonzales        Vaughn Mueller       Palmira Reyes        Mike Santina          

Luz Herrera             Tristan Killoy           Milad Zayat           Rose Badra             

Mary Damele            Steve Feasel            Ann Chester           Marilyn Simmons   

Rito Cabrales           John Naungayan      Savina Valtierra      Nestor Vigil           

Ted Wilton             Rick Wilton             James Lesar            Neil Worthington   

Jim Hari                  Darlene Salicchi       Paula Otto              Aaron Sand             

Richard Schwalm     Janet Petersen           Debra Robinson   

Please let the parish office know of your loved one’s recovery, so that his/her 

name may be removed from the list. 

 

MANY  THANKS  TO  OUR  ADVERTISERS. We especially thank       

PIONEER URGENT FAMILY MEDICAL CLINIC and LOSTRA 

BROTHERS TOWING.. Please patronize these and all of our bulletin 

advertisers. 

 

  

BAPTISM CLASSES - English Class - Class will be November 9 at6:00pm 

in Thomas Hall.  Spanish Class - There will be no class in November. 

 

Altar Server Training - Training has been rescheduled for December 3 at 

6:15pm in the Church. 

 

CCD Classes: Classes will resume on November 7, 8, 9, 10. 

    

All parents of CCD students or any adults of the parish are invited to join the 

CCD classes from 4:30pm - 5:45pm the weeks of November 7, 8, 9, 14, 15, and 

16. We will be going over the changes in the Mass and prayers that will be 

effective November 26/27. Please come join us. 

 

Protecting God’s Children 

   Elko - November 5 at 9:00am in Thomas Hall 

For further details on either workshop, please call Cathy Higginbotham  

at 738-8770.      

Teacher Meeting 
There will be a meeting for all teachers in grades 2-8 on Tuesday, November 1, 

from 5:30 - 6:00pm in Mater Dei Hall. Important information concerning the 

changes in the Mass starting on the First Sunday of Advent will be discussed at 

this time. Please contact the Religious Education office as soon as possible if 

you are unable to attend. 

 

 

ATTENTION ALL PARISH ORGANIZATIONS 
Please try to submit all special dates for 2012 for your group to the 

Parish office by December 15. 

 
20TH ANNUAL THANKSGIVING COMMUNITY DINNER  

 

   The Greater Life Church (formerly Elko First Baptist Church) is again asking 

for volunteers to help with the Thanksgiving Dinner.  Their hope is to feed 500 

people this year. 

Ways to help: 

    Deliver meals Kitchen Duty 

    Serving meals    Clean-up 

    Clothing Distribution Sleeping bags 

    Set-up (Wednesday evening, Nov. 23 at 5pm at the Senior Center) 

    Donations to Albertson’s Food Drive Fund 

    White tube socks  Other clothing items 

    Food Donations - green bean casseroles, sweet potato casseroles, pies        

(including some sugar-free) & vegetables 

If you can help with any of these, please call 738-3982. 

 

Bazaar Raffle Tickets 
If you are purchasing or selling tickets, please try to have money turned in 

before 4pm on Thursday, November 10, as the Parish office will be closed on 

Friday. Also any items you are donating for the bazaar, should be dropped at 

Parish office on Thursday or taken to Mater Dei Hall on Friday morning. 

 

 

 

Eucharistic Liturgies for the week of 

November 7 
Mon.   Nov. 7  - 12:10pm   Spec. Int. for Ann Jayo              - Frank & Louise 
Aguirre 

Mon.   Nov. 7  -   2:00pm (Manor) COMMUNION SERVICE 

Tues.   Nov. 8  - NO LITURGY 
Wed.   Nov. 9  - 12:10pm   + Henry Ispisua                           - Lou Arano 

Thurs .Nov.10  - NO LITURGY 

Fri.      Nov. 11 - NO LITURGY 
Sat.     Nov. 12  -   5:00pm    FOR THE PARISH 

Sun.    Nov. 13  -   8:00am  + Eugenio Arano                      - Lou Arano 

Sun.    Nov. 13  - 10:00am   ALL SOULS INTENTIONS  
Sun. (Spanish)  - 12:00pm   Birthday of Judy Mejia            - Her Family 

Sun. (Spr.Ck.)  -   4:00pm  + Jennifer Aragon     - Franklin & MaryAnn Martinez 

Note: There will be NO Mass on Friday, Nov. 11 due to Veteran’s Day 



P.O. = Parish Office        M.D. = Mater Dei Hall       T.H. = Thomas Hall       Y.R. = Youth Room (basement of M.D.)         C.H. = Columbus Hall (basement of rectory) 

Mon.  Nov. 7 

12:10pm -  

LITURGY 
 

2:00pm (Manor) - 

Communion 

Service 
 

2:45pm - Youth 

Rosary in Y.R. 

 

4:30pm - 5:54pm -   

CCD Classes 
 

Tue.  Nov. 8 

9:30am - Holy 

Family Mother’s 

Group in C.H. 

 

10:30am - 

“Breaking Open 

the Word” - T.H. 

 

4:30pm - 5:54pm 

-   CCD Classes 

 

6:00pm - 

T.O.P.S. in Y.R. 

 

6:30pm - 

R.C.I.A. in C.H. 
 

Wed.  Nov. 9 

12:10pm - 

LITURGY 
 

1:00 - 8:00pm - 

EUCHARISTIC 

ADORATION 

 

4:30pm - 5:54pm -   

CCD Classes 

 

6:00pm - English 

Baptism Class in 

T.H. 

 

7:00pm - WSJ 

meeting in M.D. 
 

Thur.  Nov. 10 

9:30am - 

W.I.N.G.S. in T.H. 

 

4:30pm -  CCD 

Sacramental Prep. 

Class 

 

5:30pm - Little 

Flowers Girls 

Club in C.H. 

 

6:00pm - Legion 

of Mary in Church 

 

6:00pm - Spanish 

Choir in Church 
 

Fri.  Nov. 11 

  

 

 

 

OFFICE  

CLOSED 

 

 

9:00am - Bazaar 

Set-up in M.D. 

 

11:00am- AA in 

C.H. 

 

12:10pm - NO 

LITURGY 
 

 

6:00pm - G.A. in 

C.H. (934-7297) 

 

7:00pm - Spanish 

Prayer Group in 

Church 
 

Sat.  Nov. 12 

 

9:00am - 

WSJ Bazaar in 

M.D. 

6:30pm 

 

 

4:00pm - 

CONFESSIONS 

 

5:00pm - 

LITURGY 
 

 

6:30pm - Spanish 

Choir in Church 

 

6:00pm - 7:30pm - 

Sp. Why Catholic 

in C.H. 
 

Sun. Nov. 13 

8:00am - 

LITURGY 
Rosary in T.H. 

 

10:00am - 

LITURGY 
Rosary in T.H. 

 

12:00am - MISA 

EN ESPANOL 

 

1:00pm - 2:30pm - 

Sp. Why Catholic 

in C.H. 
 

3:30pm - Spanish 

Prayer Group in 

C.H. 

 

4:00pm - Spring 

Creek Liturgy 

 

6:30pm - Adult 

Choir Practice 
 

 
 
 

Dear Members of St. Joseph's Parish Community: 

         In our Catholic tradition, the month of November has been 

designated as a special time of prayer for the dead. The month begins with 

All Saints Day, commemorating all the dead we can be certain have gone 

straight to heaven. The following day, November 2, is All Souls Day, and 

this day is a particular occasion to pray for the deceased of our own 

families. We also pray for the souls in purgatory on this day. The Church's 

teaching on purgatory is a wonderful exposition of our God who, even in 

death, reminds us that we can achieve the fullness of salvation, through 

being "purged" of unconfessed or unrepented sins in human life, so as to be 

prepared for the fullness of being in the presence of the Almighty in 

Heaven. 

    I would like to draw you attention to those parishioners who have passed 

on since November 1 of last year, and to extend to you an invitation to pray 

for their souls during this special month. Not included in the list, but 

included in our prayer, are those who were not buried from our parish. Our 

death register then includes the following: 

 

Sandra Romero Mike Dykstra Anthony Clarke Maria Marin 

Sauveur Elizagoyen  Frank Arregui Daniel Jayo Edith Aldaya 

Christine Williams Cecilia Gonzalez Sofia Moreno Jackie Beach 

Max Wignall Stack  Madigan Charles Morris Carlos Islas 

Lidia Arias Judith Goicoechea Nora Hatfield Mike Ayers 

Richard Greener Stephanie Estrada Maria Mata  Juan Mendive 

Robert Hornbarger Julie Elizagoyen Amelia Arcinega Ernie Moiola 

Andrew Puccinelli Lucia Gonzalez Glenn Kolbrek Julian Jayo 

Antonia Archuleta Antonio Gonzales Elsa Quintero Frank Lespade 

Josephine Burns Charles Lucero Savina Valtierra  

 

   Eternal rest grant unto them, O Lord, and let perpetual light shine upon 

them. May they rest in peace, Amen. 

 

God bless, Father Dan 

 

 

 

  

 

 

WANTED:  VOLUNTEERS  FOR  LECTOR  TRAINING 

  We will soon offer an evening training session for new lectors. If you feel 

called to this ministry of proclaiming the Sunday readings at Mass, please 

call the Parish Office - 738-6432. 

 

    

 

ARE   YOU   READY   FOR   IRELAND? 
The brochures for our June 14 to 23, 2012 Spiritual and Cultural Journey to 

Ireland are here! You are welcome to pick up your free brochure in the 

parish office. You may also download the complete brochure and 

application form on your computer:  

www.GoCatholicTravel.com/GoIreland  

    

 

Jr. Rosary Club 
   An organizational meeting for the Queen of Peace Junior Rosary Makes 

of Spring Creek will be held after the 4:00pm Mass on November 6th at 

Our Lady of the Rubies in Spring Creek. 

  Any child over the age of 8 and their parent who want to make rosaries 

are encouraged to attend the meeting. 

   For further details, contact Carol Morgan at 340-8499. 

 

 

 

 

 

NOVEMBER 11, 2011 

 

 


